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RTI REQUEST DETAILS

Registration No. : PGCIL/R/E/20/00193 Date of Receipt : 21/05/2020

Type of Receipt : Online Receipt Language of Request : English

Name : Appa Rao Gender : Male

Address : 3 /1, AC-205, Pracheta Housing Society, Street No.49,Near Water Tank
-1,New Town, NORTH 24 PARGANAS, Pin:700156

State : West Bengal Country : India

Phone No. : +91-9433007019 Mobile No. : +91-9433007019

Email : appa_rao_2007@yahoo.co.in

Status(Rural/Urban) : Urban Education Status :

Is Requester Below Poverty
Line ? :

No Citizenship Status Indian

Amount Paid : 10 ) Mode of Payment Payment Gateway

Does it concern the life or
Liberty of a Person ? :

No(Normal) Request Pertains to :

Information Sought :

Kindly arrange to provide following information under RTI Act
1. Please provide the quota reserved for departmental promotion from Non
Executive to Executive cadre and direct recruitment.
2. Please provide the quota reserved for open recruitment and campus
recruitment under the direct Recruitment.
3. Please provide the information about campus placement done by your
organization in IITs & NITs in last 5 years with their details i.e. discipline
stream, branch and no. of candidates selected and post.
4. Please provide the information about candidates recruited through GATE
score in different discipline and post in last 5 years. 
5. Please provide the information about modality of selection for a candidate
after getting GATE score.
6. Please provide guideline and rules for pay fixation on promotion and
selection from Non Executive to Executive cadre. 
7. Please provide a copy of Recruitment Policy and SOP of your
organization. 
8. Please provide a copy of MoU signed with IITs for getting GATE score.
9. Please provide a copy of eligibility criteria of departmental candidates for
selection from Non Executive to Executive cadre.
10. Please provide a copy of financial benefits provided to the employees as
well as executives due to COVID-19.
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